

March 30, 2020

## Notice of AGM Postponement

Dear Owners,

Due to significant developments with reference to COVID 19 in Alberta and out of an abundance of caution; PEKA and the Board have decided to postpone the AGM that was scheduled on May 5, 2020 to a later date. Once a date has been determined, PEKA will ensure all Owners are informed of the new AGM details.

Our focus continues to be to promote health and safety and to ensure PEKA operations are functioning at the highest capacity possible. PEKA will continue to closely monitor the development of COVID-19 and follow recommendations from health officials in the coming days and weeks. For information visit: https://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus-info-for-albertans.aspx. We will keep you informed of any potential disruption to service.

We trust you will understand and respect PEKA's and the Board's position in making this difficult decision.

Sincerely,

Jeff Rose

Condominium Property Manager

Acting as agent for Venezie Condominium

/tgs

